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From: FOI
Sent: Tuesday, 10 January 2017 10:57 AM
Subject: Courtesy Consultation draft response (FOI x xxx)

Good Afternoon FOI Team,
Thank you for providing us the opportunity to comment on the release of this information.
The Department of Health has concerns/no concerns in relation to release.

Kind Regards,

FOI Unit — FOI and Legislation Section

Legal & Assurance Division | Corporate Operations Group
Legal Advice & Legislation Branch

Australian Government Department of Health

T: 02 6289 1666 | E: FOl@health.gov.au

GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia

The Department of Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Australia and their continued connection to
land, sea and community. We pay our respects to all Elders past and present.

If you receive this email in error, please delete itand contact the sender immediately.
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